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In order for us to contact you quickly and easily, your child needs to have an Emergency Contact Form completed by
his/her parent/guardian and kept on file in the school office. Please keep this information updated throughout the year. 

Student Emergency Contact Form

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to issue 3 of the NAS Jakarta Newsletter 2021-22

Newsletter Extra!

Dear parents,

As this is a very special week when NAS opened for Blended (Hybrid) Learning, I thought you might like to receive an update about our health and safety 
protocols in action.

We are delighted with the way Year 3 – Year 6/7 students have settled in and are following the school’s rules so I would like to thank you for your part in 
helping them to understand the importance of wearing their masks, washing their hands and social distancing.

As we look forward to welcoming Years 1 and 2 on Friday for the first time, we have observed a few areas where we can all help to ensure the return to campus 
runs as smoothly as possible:

1.	 Please ensure your driver displays each child’s name card in the front of the car when collecting the children at the end of the morning. This allows our 
staff on duty to relay the information to the children who are waiting to be collected. Pick-up time will then be quicker and easier for everyone.

2.	 Your child needs their school uniform hat for playtime. We do have a “no hat no play” policy to protect the children from the heat of the sun.

3.	 Also remember that there may be mosquitoes because we are keeping doors and windows open in all of our classrooms to increase air circulation, so 
please provide your child with some type of mosquito repellent.

4.	 The most important reminder of all is to keep your child at home and notify us immediately if they show any Covid-like symptoms. I’m sure all of 
us want to keep our school open!

The sound and sight of happy children learning and playing together again at NAS has made this a week to remember!

Wishing you a happy and healthy weekend.  

Kind regards,

Rosy Clark

Principal

https://form.jotform.com/212298578998481
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